Click on the link to access the JANUARY 2021 edition of the GAA CLUB NEWSLETTER.

JANUARY 2021
 GAA CLUB NEWSLETTER

This month's edition includes the following:

- The GAA is committed to ensuring that any delay on the inter-county season will not have a negative knock-on effect on club championships matches.
- GAA President, John Horan, calls on clubs to offer their facilities to local doctors and pharmacists to help in the delivery of the Covid-19 vaccine
 - - How you club can save thousands and be kinder to the environment
 - - Cuala teenager shows how to keep girls playing Gaelic Games
 - - #GAAPrimary Challenges relaunched for lockdown
- - Why proper nutrition advice can help the mental and physical health of our young players